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18 October 2018 

 

 

Welcome from Kay Taylor,  

Executive Principal, Minerva Learning Trust 
 

Dear Applicant 

 

Thank you for expressing an interest in becoming a leader in the Minerva Learning Trust.  

We are a Trust that works together for the benefit of all the children in our care.  We respect 

the individual culture and ethos of each of our schools and have sought to share good 

practice and centralise services where appropriate.  The Trust is committed to supporting 

and developing our staff as highly competent staff make a significant difference to the 

learning and wellbeing of children. 

 

The Head of School at Bridport Primary School will continue to have responsibility for their 

school.  Some functions are centralised, such as finances, ICT and personnel issues, and as 

the Trust grows, further areas will be removed to allow the Headteacher to focus on the core 

role of ensuring high quality teaching and learning in their school. 

 

We welcome applications from those who could take up post in April but we recognise that 

we may have to consider an appointment for September 2019.  Please specify in your 

application letter which is better for you and why.  Further details about the school will be 

sent to any applicant that we intend to interview. 

 

If you are ambitious, confident and a strategic thinker who wants to be able to shape their 

own school community then this is an exciting opportunity for you and we would be delighted 

to hear from you.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Kay Taylor 

Executive Principal 

Minerva Learning Trust 

 

 

The Minerva Learning Trust (Dorset) is a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales with company number 8561222 

The Registered office is at: The Minerva Learning Trust, The Ridgeway, Bridport, Dorset, DT6 3DT 
Tel: 01308 422291, Email: office@colfox.dorset.sch.uk, Executive Principal: K.Taylor@minervalearningtrust.org.uk 

 
Bridport Primary School 

 
Burton Bradstock CE Primary 

School 

 
St Mary’s CE Primary School 

 
The Sir John Colfox Academy 


